MANSFIELD UNIVERSITY

Petition to Create a Campus Organization

Organizations that wish to be recognized by Mansfield University should complete this petition and bring it to the Student Life Office (3M Alumni Hall Student Center) or return it via e-mail to dmilicev@mansfield.edu. (If you choose e-mail, please remember to save and attach it before sending). Upon a successful review of the petition, the petitioning organization will receive a signed copy of this form.

| Name of Organization: |
|---|
| Date of Petition: |
| The Mission of the Organization: |
| Meeting Day/Time/Location: |
| Advisor(s) Name/Campus Address/E-Mail/Phone#: |
| Current President/Vice President along with Name/Campus Address/E-Mail/Phone#: |
| What are the qualifications for membership?: |
| Is membership in your organization open to students without regard to race, creed, sexual orientation or national origin? If no, explain: |
| Is your organization seeking recognition by the Student Government Association? (Only necessary if you intend to apply for funding by Committee on Finance). Yes No |
| PLEASE ATTACH A COPY OF YOUR ORGANIZATION'S CHARTER/CONSTITUTION OR BY-LAWS |
| APPROVED: |